
School Learning Journey Open Night 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Our School Learning Journey (Open Night) evening this year will be held on Wed 9th August, 
Week 4 of next term.  
 
Times are: 4.30pm – 6.30pm (PP-6), and from 4.00pm – 6.00pm at the Trentham Road 
Annex (K). Please note, for security reasons finishing times must be adhered to, especially 
at the offsite annex. 
 
Classroom teachers will open their classrooms in a learning journey format, with activities and 
challenges for students to undertake with their parents. These activities reflect the learning that 
occurs in classrooms, and allows parents to experience current curriculum content and school 
priorities. Specialist staff will also be providing experiences at various locations around the school. 
Each parent will receive a passport to help them navigate their way around the activities. Please 
remember this is not a time for interviews with your child’s teacher, however friendly and 
courteous interaction is encouraged! 
 
Classroom activities will take approximately 15mins to complete, and parents are encouraged to 
also visit: 

 The basketball courts/under covered area for physical challenges with Mr P. 

 The library with Mrs Murray. 

 The Art Room with Mrs Callow. 

 The Literacy Room with Mrs Della Gatta and Mrs Woods, if students attend classes in there. 

 The Library for an Italian display with Mrs Scott. 

 The Science Room, LA 19 with Mrs Murphy and Mrs Bell. 
 
This year Ms Rogerson will be showcasing the students musical talents with pop up performances 
around the school during the evening. 
 
Parents will also be required to complete a Parent Survey while at school, either in the wet areas of 
the blocks or in the library. 
 
 
 


